
 

 

    
    

          
 

            

         Friday 17th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week, we seem to have experienced each of the seasons over the course of five days! 

Red Nose Day: 

It is not too late to make a donation to this great cause please follow this link: 

Donate | Comic Relief 

FWR Bingo: 

Eyes down for another fabulous FWR Bingo evening on Friday 24th March 2023! Doors open at 7pm 

for a 7.30pm start in the school hall. Refreshments including Krispy Kreme doughnuts; raffle tickets 

and other treats for sale on the evening. Thank you in advance for your support. 

Reminder: World Down Syndrome Day (WDSD): Tuesday 21st March 2023: 

On Tuesday 21st March 2023, children and adults at The Rackham are invited to come to school 

dressed in the brightest socks they can find either in pairs or one of each of a favourite pair. The 

brighter the socks, the better! Children will, other than their fabulously bright socks, wear their 

school uniform. The suggested donation is £1 for this day. Funds raised will be passed to the WDSD 

charity. 

Safeguarding: Age-Appropriate Content 

Please see the attached poster about Age-Appropriate Content online published by the National 

Online Agency. 

 

Reminder: World Autism Acceptance Week 27th March – 2nd April 2023: 

We will be marking World Autism Acceptance Week on Friday 31st March 2023. Everyone will be 

invited to come to school wearing any colour shade of top they wish, to make a rainbow of colour 

in each classroom and throughout school. Children will wear school uniform apart from their top. 

The greater variety of rainbow colours we have, the broader our Rackham spectrum of colour will 

be. The suggested donation is £1 for this day. Funds raised will be passed to the charity. 

Uniform Sale: 

FWR will have their next uniform sale after school on Tuesday 21st March.  

 

 

Main Street 
Witchford 

Ely 
Cambridgeshire 

 CB6 2HQ 
Tel: (01353) 662436 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13


Parent’s Evening: 

Our next Parent’s Evenings will be WC 24th April 2023. Further details to follow. 

 

Parent information evenings: 

We have planned information evenings for parents of children in Year 1; Year 2; Year 4 and Year 6. 

The information evenings will outline how our children take part in statutory assessments due to 

take place in May and June. Events will take place online via Teams. Once a place is booked, parents 

will be given an access code for the online meeting they wish to attend. 

 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 4 Year 6 

Phonics Screening Year 2 SATs Multiplication 
Tables Check 

Year 6 SATs 

Tuesday 28th March 
2023  

7pm 

Monday 27th March 
2023 5.45pm 

Tuesday 2nd May 
2023  

6pm 

Tuesday 28th March 
2023  

6pm 

Book here: 

https://forms.offic
e.com/e/Ha77s014
N6  

Book here: 

https://forms.offic
e.com/e/TYXKmk62
eV  

Book here:  

https://forms.offic
e.com/e/5FHCJuGP
mn  

Book here: 

https://forms.offic
e.com/e/TnVxrqqE
C0  

Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Turner 

Headteacher 
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